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MEADFA RENEWS TFWA MANAGEMENT CONTRACT  

FOR ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

 
MEADFA is delighted to announce that it has renewed TFWA’s contract to manage the 
annual conference on its behalf for a further two years. 

The announcement follows the successful staging of the 2015 MEADFA Conference at 
the Dead Sea in Jordan last month. 

The new agreement covers the conferences in November 2016 in Dubai and in the 
following year (venue to be confirmed). 

Sean Staunton, President MEADFA commented, “On behalf of the Association I would 
like to thank the management and staff of TFWA for their support in the organisation of 
the 2015 MEADFA Conference, for which feedback from delegates has been very 
positive. I am delighted that we will be working together on the next two events.” 

Erik Juul-Mortensen, President TFWA added: “The TFWA team has always enjoyed 
working with MEADFA on its annual conference and we are very pleased to continue 
that relationship. The Middle East and Africa region is vital to the health of the global 
industry and we are determined to play our part in its continued growth. We look 
forward to embarking on plans for the events in 2016 and 2017.” 

Details of TFWA events can be found at www.tfwa.com. 
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